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Year 2 Homework Letter
Friday 15th September 2017
Welcome to the first homework letter in Year 2, which we hope you will find useful.  Homework will usually consist of spellings using the Look Say Cover Write Check method, a Maths task and reading.  There will also be a general overview of Year 2’s learning over the week, and dates for your diary.



Have a lovely weekend, 
Mrs Fine & Miss Morris
Homework


Spelling homework this week is to learn the number words from zero to ten – some are easier than others!  We will have an informal test on the spellings next Thursday in class.  This is also a good opportunity to encourage your child to write the digits (0-9) the correct way round.  


For Maths, there is a place value activity which we would like completed – add the place number cards together to make the 2 or 3 digit number, and then try some the other way round (it should be clear on the sheet).


Finally, we would like you to read with your child every day, and record these sessions in the Reading Record – it is always good to hear how you think your child is doing.


We would like to remind you that the Spellings and Maths Homework should take no longer than half an hour.  If you have any worries, please just ask Mrs Fine.





Our Learning This Week


Some giant footprints appeared in the Year 2 classroom this week!  After their English lesson, the children decided that they probably belonged to the Giant from our new book – Jim and the Beanstalk by Raymond Briggs.  The Giant is very partial to fried boys on toast apparently, and so we are thankful that he seems to be safely back in the book for the time being.


In Maths, the children have been learning about how important place value is in understanding the number system.  They have been using different ways of partitioning two digit numbers into tens and units.


Our Knowledge and Understanding of the World topic this term is Africa.  The children have been learning about the wild animals of the continent, as well as locating Africa and other continents on a map of the world.

















Dates for your Diary


Tuesday 19th Sept, 3.15-4.20pm – Meet the Teacher


w/c Monday 18th Sept – After School Clubs start


Monday 25th Sept, 7.30– PTFA AGM


Tuesday 3rd Oct, 9.30-10.30am – Harvest Service at Christ Church























